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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As part of our preparations towards Year 6 SATs, we will be providing the children with a pack of 
Reading, Maths and SPaG papers to take home on Friday 2nd February. These papers are an 
optional task and we do not expect them to be handed back in after the half term.  
 
Should you choose to use these papers as a revision tool, we would recommend adhering to the 
timings for each paper (noted on the front sheet) so that children can work towards these 
specifications.    
 
We would also like to invite parents/carers to attend a session on Tuesday 20th February at 5pm 
where we will explore expectations for SATs, look at examples of papers and answer any 
questions you may have regarding the examinations. The session will be no longer than an hour 
and children are also welcome to attend. Please let your child’s class teacher know, via the home 
school diary, if you would like to attend this session.  
 
Many thanks for your continued support,  
 
 
 
Mr Walker and Miss Davies 
 

mailto:Enquiries@barrscourtps.org.uk
http://www.barrscourtprimaryschool.co.uk/

